
Director’s Report May 2024 

We got a great review on Google from a patron. “Friendly and helpful, the library and staff are a 

Hampstead treasure! Great online resources too.”  

 

 Working on the summer schedule adjustments. Pages will be here more, Joe can 
work more, and April will be expanding some of her responsibilities so minor 
changes there.  

 Posted job for the Library Assistant and have received 3 applications so far.  

 RFP for the gutters was posted in town hall, here, and put in the Eagle Tribune for a 
couple days. I’ve made the deadline June 11 and we will open them at the June 18th 
trustees meeting. 

 Completed reviews for several staff 

 Library has started a new games series Thursday evening: Mah Jongg  

 Community calendar is working well  

 The Hampstead Images of America book created by Julie, Merrily, Rob and Ginny 
has released to the publisher and will be completed near the end of August.  Folks 
can pre-order copies at the front desk. 

 Windows have been washed for the spring.  

 
 


